
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First Part of 2021 

Upcoming Events 
Tue. August 31 

1st day of School K-5 
 

Tue. September 7 
1st day of School PreK 

 
Tue. September 7 

Culver’s Night 5pm-7pm 
 

Tue. September 14 
PTA Meeting 

6pm in Media Center 
 

Mon. September 20 
Wendy’s Night 5pm-7pm 

 
Tue. October 5 

Culver’s Night 5pm-7pm 
 

Tue. October 12 
PTA Meeting 

6pm in Media Center 
 

Thurs. October 14 
Panera Night 4pm-8pm 

Mention RO when ordering! 
 

Mon. October 18 
Wendy’s Night 5pm-7pm 

 
Tue. October 19 

Picture Day 
 

Tue. October 26 
DQ Night 5pm-7pm 

 
Tue. November 2 

Chipotle Night 4pm-8pm 
Mention RO when ordering! 

 

Welcome to the new school year at Royal Oaks! 
A new school year is here and we are so excited! Look for the PTA 
portion of the weekly email to stay up to date on what is going on! 
We are always available for new ideas, feedback and looking for 
people to join! 

In the past we have asked families to do a Pledge Plea in lieu of 
fundraising. We know a lot of our families are still feeling the effects 
of the past year and a half and understand that not all families are 

fortunate enough to donate to the PTA.  We will not be doing a 
Pledge Plea again this year.  If your family is fortunate enough to 
donate we would appreciate any amount you can give. You can 

donate on our website at www.royaloakspta.org/shop.  
The PTA is still providing funding to staff and programs at  

Royal Oaks and we hope to continue to do so for years to come! 

Spirit Wear 
New this year we are using Heritage 
Embroidery and Design for our  
Spirit Wear. The items are a great 
quality and great selection. Go to 
 http://design.hedusa.com/RoyalOaks  
and shop Spirit Wear until  
Sunday, Sept. 12. We will not be  
ordering extra inventory so don’t  
forget to order!  The items will  
be sent home with students  
in October.     

Lots more dates available 
at Royaloakspta.org 

The replacement playground should be installed this fall.   
Money is being raised to expand the playground area.  

Options are being gathered and a survey will go out to all 
families regarding the expansion via email.  Thank you to 

everyone who donated to this project and made this possible!  

and more… 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First Part of 2021 

PTA Board 
Members 

President: 
Chelsie Kolnik 

 
Vice President:  
Lauren Stordahl 

 
Treasurer: 

Miquette Bethke 
 

Secretary: 
Moira MacKay-Brown 

 

Contact Us/Visit Us 

7335 Steepleview Road 
Woodbury, MN 55125 

 
Royaloakspta.org 

 
Royaloakspta1@gmail.com 

 
Facebook: 

@royaloakselementarypta 
 

More Information 
 Community Nights 

Pick a night or two or three and let someone else do the 
cooking! Look for the dates in the weekly emails and on 
royaloakspta.org/calendar 

 Amazon Smile, Box Tops, Coke Rewards  
                                               Amazon Smile is a great way to give 
                                               back to Royal Oaks! If you have an  
                                               amazon account you can link your  
                                               account to the Royal Oaks PTA and 
Amazon will donate 0.5% to the PTA. It’s a simple one-time set up 
and then all future purchases will support our PTA.  You can link 
your Amazon account to AmazonSmile through – 
http://www.smile.amazon.com/ch/41-1495472 
 

Box Tops has moved from physical clipping to  
a mobile app.  We will no longer be collecting  
physical box tops but please download the app 
and scan your receipts!   
 

 

                                                Coke Rewards is still a great way of  
                                                giving back to the school!  You can  
                                                enter them online at 
                                               https://us.coca-cola.com/give/schools/  
                                               and be sure to select Royal Oaks 
Elementary in Woodbury, MN! We will no longer be collecting Coke 
tops at the school.  

 Papa John’s Nifty Fifty Card  
The Nifty Fifty card is back again this year!   
For $10 ($8 comes right back to RO), you  
get 50% off your total online order of  
regular priced items at Twin Cities Papa 
John’s! You can use the card 18 times! 
Go to royaloakspta.org/shop to purchase.  No limit to how many  
you can buy! Cards expire on July 31, 2022.  Cards will be sent 
home with students in October. 


